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Summer School
Summer School this year is ready to go! We have continued enrollments right up to the
start, and much excitement generated with
some of the newer course offerings. Thank
you to all the secretaries, staff and team
members for planning, promoting and getting
ready for a great experience for our kids.
Also - thank you to Mrs. Siefert for working
with us hand in hand to offer a seamless care
experience for our families this summer
when care is needed! Note: July and August
Summer School items will be communicated
in the next week.

End of Year Events
Kids really enjoyed the end of the school year - every grade
was able to have a special field trip or event. From
FawndoeRosa to a Boat Trip down the St. Croix, kids

experienced a true school year in and out of the classroom.

Our concerts, PK and K year ending events, and our carnival
were so much fun and so special! And everyone’s shoes and

socks were just blown away (and sometimes literally if they
weren't tied tight) during our annual Metric Meet! This year we
had many records set for this event, the whole gym wall was

covered!
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Friendship Fun and Fine Motor Room
The room the student council and RCU helpers made possible is complete! Thank you
to Greg, Kyle, Joe, and all the folks who helped the design and build process. It was
special to see everyone from kids to adults involved in turning this space into a place so
helpful for our OT/PT folks as well as our counseling and main staff in promoting
positive activities designed to build friendships and support play, friends, and
communication.

Read Right
Mrs. Chell and the team closed out a great first year bringing this life changing program

to our students. They are beginning their next adventure, fusing their services with
Summer School, and becoming trained as an actual trainer - expanding our ability to
bring more services to students next year. In a localized program assessment, Read
Right growth outperformed one of our traditionally used intervention programs, even
with lower initial achievement levels in students. We are excited for what next year
brings.

Academic Achievement
We appreciate our educators incredible efforts this year. It was truly a year full of
growth. They helped students perform wonderfully on our assessments and it appears
our kids are staged and ready to make a full rebound from the disruption of the years
past, if not more, with the new curricular and support programs in place for next year!






